Email to igcn@igcn.nsw.gov.au

Address

Email

Modification to Kings Forest Residential Subdivision KOALA PLAN OF MANAGEMENT (MOD 4) -
D544-18

Thank you for the Opportunity to hear my views on the above matter, My comments on the
Departments assessment report are as follows.

I believe that,

other wildlife unimpeded access to it.
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As a member of this community | am very passionate about protecting our endangered Tweed Coast
Koalas in Kings Forest, please consider carefully the important points | have raised and include them
in your final decision.
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